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11th November 2024 

Notice of General Rate Increase to Papua New Guinea,  

Solomon Islands and Vanuatu 

 

Dear Clients, 

 

We continue to see significant increases to the operating costs and in order for us to 

maintain the level of service, it is necessary for Carpenters Shipping Limited to 

implement a general rate increase. 

Below quantum of increase will take effect on all bill of lading dated on and after         

10th December 2024 for cargo originating from Asia into Papua New Guinea, Solomon 

Islands and Vanuatu. 

Mode Quantum of Increase 

20'GP USD500.00 

40'HC USD1000.00 

 

Carpenters Shipping Limited appreciates your supports and we look forward to 

continue  being of service to you. Please feel free to contact our local representatives 

if you need further clarification. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely  

Carpenters Shipping Limited Trade Office 


